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October 2018.
Dear Member
This is October and what weather we have been having, just turning cold now, but it has been great. Hope you have been able to take one of your last chances at painting outdoors. 

We have just held our Autumn Exhibition at the beginning of the month, which looked great and thanks to everybody who helped make it what it was. 

Our last demo by Alan Landsburgh was apparently well put together and explained, I just wish I had not missed it!

Now it is my turn to present our life drawing evening. Remember to bring your materials and have a go at it on 5 November. We have a lady model this year for a change.

Our Secretary and our Vice Chairman’s pieces are as follows:-

++++++++++++++++++
On 1 October we had a lovely portraiture evening with grateful thanks to one of our members, Alan Landsburgh. Although due to a family emergency I could not be there, I have heard some wonderful comments from members who were there, saying that it was a thoroughly enjoyable evening. Even members who already paint portraits have mentioned that they learnt something that evening. Which was absolutely great. Thanks once again Alan.
The Autumn Exhibition was a great success. Even though it was only for 5 days, we sold 19 pictures – 11 from the boards and 8 from the browsers. We also sold over £200 of cards. More numbers to come from our Treasurer at the January AGM.
On 5th November we are looking forward to an evening of life drawing. John Bailey has organised a female model for us (the last two years has been a male), so bring along your drawing/painting materials to have a go. I am not sure what the format will be, but usually we have some quick sketch sessions, firstly to give us some practice at sketching quickly and secondly to give the model some quick changes of position. Then we go on to have a longer session, where we can make some more detailed drawings or quick paintings.

For our December meeting we of course have our annual Christmas Party. Where there will possibly be a quiz as normal, with prizes for he winning team. Then pass the parcel as usual, where great fun is had by all, the buffet of course and then some further entertainment to end the evening.

Please could each member coming along to this meeting, bring along a small contribution to the buffet and a present for the pass the parcel. This needs to be either something art related or other item such as a box of biscuits or chocolates. BUT, for those new to our society especially, we always ask members to wrap the presents with four or five layers of paper. In between each layer, could you please put a small prize, such as a pencil, paint brush, small chocolate bar, anything that is just a small token prize. This means that we can ensure everyone goes away with at least something from the evening. If you have any questions, please email me enquiries@peterboroughartsociety.org.uk 
We will also be holding a raffle, where we already have some lovely prizes, but any more that you could supply would be more than welcome. We had a lovely choice last year.

Kind regards, Carole, Secretary and Membership Secretary
                                        ++++++++++++++++++

Phil sends his apologies for no report this month, he was out of the country as this newsletter was written, holidaying on the island of Crete. He has taken his painting materials along, hoping to get some painting done whilst he is there. Let’s hope he does.
Best Wishes Phil Hemsley, Vice Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
                                                               ++++++++++++++++++
Yet another reminder for you all about my ‘Tree Challenge’, which will be judged at the February meeting in 2019, where everyone is challenged to provide a drawing or painting with a tree or trees as the main subject. Let’s all have a go, who knows, you might win!

It will also soon be time for the annual Christmas party, see Carole’s details above to find out what we do and what to bring along. How time goes by!

Happy painting everyone. Hope to see many of you on 5th November
Best wishes 

John Bailey. Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
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